Unknown

From: McDonald,Derek [CEAA]

Sent: August 4, 2005 11:24 AM

To: Denning,Allison: HC LOTUS; 'Zamora, Phil'; Zwicker,Stephen [Dartmouth]; 'Freeman,
Michael'; Prentiss,Jon: TC; Badke,Catherine: NRCAN

Cc: Ferris,Tom: HC LOTUS; 'Paul Buxton'

Subject: Whites Point Draft

Hello Everyone,

You will recall that the federal committee has agreed to provide technical guidance to the proponent while it is developing
the EIS, to help ensure consistency with various regulatory interests of the expert agencies that will ultimately be
reviewing the finished EIS and providing comments to the Panel. This guidance is provided on the understanding that it
cannot be construed as acceptance or endorsement of the EIS by those agencies; the ultimate decision on EIS adequacy
remains with the Panel.

| have attached a portion of the preliminary draft EIS that | received yesterday. It describes the EA process and
regulatory environment. | will be on vacation from August 8 to 26 inclusive. Therefore | ask that that you provide me with
any comments you have by August 26, so that | will be able to deal with them on upon my return.

Catherine - | am sending you this message because Rennie was the NRCan rep on the federal committee. | trust you will
handle it as appropriate.

<File://C:\Derek\Projects\Whites Point\Panel\EIS\bilcon.pdf>

Derek McDonald, P.Eng.

Senior Program Officer | Agent prinicipal des programmes

Canadian Environmental Assessment Agency, 1801 Hollis Street, Suite 200, Halifax NS B3J 3N4
Agence canadienne d'évaluation environnementale, 1801, rue Hollis, bureau 200, Halifax NE B3J 3N4
Government of Canada | Gouvernement du Canada

902.426.9458 | facsimile / télécopieur 902.426.6550
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